
In the coming week, traffic control will be set up 
on Clairemont Drive between Erie St. and Burgener 
Blvd. to accommodate trenching and pipeline 
installation in the roadway.

What to Expect: 
• As work progress, crews will move eastward up 

Clairemont Drive.
• One travel lane in each direction will be 

maintained.
• Detours may be required, please follow posted 

signage and use caution when traveling near or 
through the work zone.

• Bus stops located within the work zone will be 
temporarily relocated.

Anticipated Construction Schedule:
Daytime work hours are from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Nighttime work hours are from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

For detailed information about  
current work zones and schedules,  
scan the QR code:

About Pure Water San Diego:
Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego’s phased, 
multi-year program that will provide nearly half of  
San Diego’s water supply locally by 2035. The Pure Water 
San Diego Program will use proven water purification 
technology to clean recycled water to produce safe,  
high-quality drinking water. The Program offers a  
cost-effective investment for San Diego’s water needs  
and will provide a reliable, sustainable water supply.

Completing our Water Cycle, Securing our Future

REMINDER

Visit phase1.purewatersd.org or contact  
purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MOR-PWSD  
(833-667-7973) with questions about the City of  
San Diego Pure Water Program and the Morena 
Conveyance South & Middle and Morena  
Conveyance Bike Lanes Project.

This information is available in alternative formats upon request.
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